
EXECUTIVE BRIEF 
REGULAR MEETING 

 

AGENDA DATE: August 29, 2023 DEPARTMENT: Water Utilities 

TITLE: 

The City of Lake Worth Beach and The Town of Lantana Interlocal Agreement  

 
SUMMARY: 

The Town of Lantana (Town) and City of Lake Worth Beach (City) have renewed their emergency water 
interlocal agreement. 

 

BACKGROUND AND JUSTIFICATION: 

According to this Interlocal Agreement, the CITY will supply Potable Water to the TOWN at the Point(s) 
of Connection identified for emergency and bulk water sales. The initial term of the Agreement is five 
years and can be renewed three times, each for a period of five years, by both parties prior to expiration, 
with the same terms and conditions as the initial term. As a part of this agreement, The TOWN will pay 
the CITY up to $60,000.00 for reactivating and adding metering at Federal Highway at 18th Avenue 
South.  

 

MOTION: 

Move to approve/disapprove the City of Lake Worth Beach and the Town of Lantana interlocal 
agreement.   

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
Fiscal Impact Analysis – N/A 
Interlocal Agreement 

 


